[2th July 2024
Summer Term
Week 38

e This is the penultimate newsletter of the year. Wow! On Monday we talked about democracy as a British
Value - with the help of Mr. Tid, of course. We looked at the recent general election and the democratic
process involved. Look out for our ‘Steeton Voice Panel’ next year which will support democracy at school.

e Staff have been busy this week meeting each other to handover information about their classes to the new
teacher. Today was the first of our transition days too, so children are familiar with their new teacher,
classroom and environments. There are more opportunities for this next week too so that in September,
nothing is a surprise and we can get on with learning as soon as we come back in the new school year!

e Thank you to everyone who supported our huge 37 mile walk last weekend (turned out to be 38 and that
sneaky extra mile was a killer!) The walking team included staff, parents, governors, friends of school and
even 2 pupils for part of the way who joined with their parents. It was a fantastic day. We experienced all
4 seasons, cows, giant grass, blister, blisters and more blisters. We have raised an astonishing £5,215
towards our new playground environment. Massive special thanks to: Adam Longden who organised the whole
thing and got so many local sponsors, to Drew Millward who designed our logo and posters and produced our
amazing t-shirts for the day and to the Goat’ s Head pub who provided a very welcome resting place and
refreshments upon our return. We are so lucky to have such an amazing governing body and such a
supportive group of friends. In September, we will begin our consultation with children about how to spend
the money. Again, thanks to everyone - parents, friend and local businesses - who have donated.

e Mr. Shaw hosted the South Craven Cup on Thursday. Unfortunately, it was a smaller group of schools than
we have had in the past but that didn't stop the children having a great day. Boys and girls teams from Y5
and Y6 played Sutton CP at both netball and football. Y6 boys won netball and football, with a surprise win
for the Y5 girls in the football. Sutton took the girls’ netball trophy...we need to win it back next year!
Everyone played superbly well and even chatted with some new school mates for Y7!

* Y6 received their SATS results on Wednesday. We are so very proud of everyone. Whilst SATS are not how
we measure success at Steeton, they are a huge part of Year 6's school life and we know how much effort
they put into them. Congratulations to every single one of Y6 - a wonderful set of results!
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Diary Dates...
15/07/24-16/07/24- Transition days

15/07/24~- Year 6 stay safe trip

17/07/24-19/01/24- Year 6
Residential

17/07/24- KSI Sutton Park Trip
22/07/24- Year 6 Leavers Assembly
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